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Happy November Brother Knights! Boy did October fly 
by! Great month and plenty of work accomplished. I 
want to give a big THANK YOU to each one of you 
who helped in any shape or form this past month. Taco 
Breakfast was a huge success. Our Prayer Rosary was 
received very well. The Church Festival was a great 
gathering. Lots of participation and involvement. The 
First-Degree team has been practicing and has been 
approved to preform our own in house First Degree 
Ceremonies! This is huge for us. A lot of planning and 
meeting went into this. Our Financial Secretary will 
have great news for us. All in all, the good Lord has 
continued to bless our council. We welcome 5 new 
Brother Knights and are awaiting to have 3 more 
complete their First Degree! November will be as 
equally busy. We as Knights have been asked to provide 
our cooking expertise and bar-b-que for the Saturday, 
November 12th – COMMUNITY ROUNDUP – BBQ 
Plate Dinner & Dance – 6-11pm – $10 BBQ plate tickets 
go on sale after all Masses this weekend.  Price includes 
2 meat plate with brisket & sausage, choice of two sides, 

condiments, dessert & a drink.  This event will be 
BYOB.  Please invite fellow parishioners, family, 
friends, neighbors, co-workers as we celebrate 120 Years 
of Building Faith through Community in Helotes.  So, 
break out the cooking apron and come and show off 
what you can do with a smoker! 
A friendly reminder from out Capital Campaign Fund -
   November 5 & 6 is Capital Campaign 
Weekend.  Thank you for helping us remind fellow 
parishioners to turn in their pledge cards.  Our new 
Family Center will benefit all ages and all ministries. If 
we all work together, we can break ground 
faster.  Thanks for your support! Please pray for our 
Church. May the Lord allow us to meet our needs?  
Brothers, once again it is my great pleasure to be your 
Grand Knight, please feel free to call or email with 
questions or comments. I along with all of the Officers 
and General Council look forward to seeing each one of 
you at our next council meeting. Until then may the Lord 
Bless you and your families. 

	
	
Thank	you	for	reading	and	being	involved.		

	
May	God	Bless	You	All.	VIVAT	JESUS!	
Reynaldo	Maldonado,	Jr.	

																Grand	Knight	
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Around	&	About	

			
	

	

	

Pat	&	Bro.	Bill	O’Brien	having	lunch.	At	Jim’s	1604	&	Bandera	Rd.10/21/16	
(Photo	by	Bro.	George	Freund)	
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Grand	Knight	 Reynaldo	Maldonado	
Financial	Secretary	 Héctor	Torres	
Deputy	Grand	Knight	 Thad	R.	Taubert	
Chancellor	 Larry	Kovach	
Recorder	 Charles	Hassold	
Treasurer	 Hector	Perez	
Advocate	 Richard	Shelton	
Warden	 Mike	Gonzales	
Inside	Guard	 Shane	Brysch	
Outside	Guard	 Scott	Purgason	
One	Year	Trustee	 John	Shulta,PGN	
Two	Year	Trustee	 Scott	Butler	
Three	Year	Trustee	 Phil	LoVerde,	PGN	
Chaplain	 Rev.	Carlos	J.	Davalos	
Lecturer	 Steve	Mendoza	



Financial	Secretary	Notes:

Hello brothers, please let me know anything that you need or are missing. For Example: Name Badges, Membership cards, not 
receiving emails, etc. 

Second Notices have been sent out and they are now past due and if you received one, it means I do not have a payment from 
you for the 2016 membership year or before. I apologize if you did not receive your first notice but the deadline to send those 
has past and therefore a second notice has been sent. Please take care of this second notice as soon as you can as the deadline 
was September 22nd and soon the retention committee will be reaching out to members that are past due. Any accounts not 
paid will be placed in Knight Alerts which would start the process of your membership suspension and removal. 

You can mail me any dues payments (only checks and money orders) or bring them with you to the meeting. You can now also 
pay your dues online at https://squareup.com/store/Knights8306. Please, let me know if you have any questions or financial 
troubles. All matters of financial issues will be handled privately. Brothers who have already paid, please disregard. Don’t forget 
to pick-up your 2016 membership card at the meeting. We say thank you in advance for taking care of your dues in a timely 
manner.  

Please visit www.kc-olg.org and familiarize yourself with our new website. There are many great things to check out and 
navigate. 

Thank you for your time 

 

October Knight of the Month: Edwin Gonzalez 

October Family of the Month:  Mark Loiselle and Family 

 

 

Please welcome our new Knights: 

Joey Peńa 

Michael Ramon 

Carmel Elizardo 

Michael McDonald 

Richard E Martinez 

Fransisco Arroyo 
 

 

Hector Torres, Financial Secretary
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TBD	 8:00AM	 Silver	Rose	

2	 6:00PM	 Officers	&	Directors	Meeting	

2	 &:00PM	 Membership	Meeting	

2	 8:00	AM	 Mass	Special	Intentions	for	Priest/Staff	

13	 6:00	AM	 Taco/Donut	Breakfast	

13	 7:00	AM	 Memorial	Mass	for	the	Deceased	Knights	

TBD	 8:00	AM	 Cemetery	Grass	&	clean-up	

	 	 	

Riggs	Road	
Clean-up	

POC:	Bro.		Larry	Kovach	
Cemetery	Clean-up	

POC:	Bro.	Marcus	
Garcia				(210)	219-
1458		

POC:	Bro	



BUY	SELL	TRADE	

 

 
	

For	sale:	2009	Harley	Fat	Boy.	4,000	miles.	16”	Apes	hangers,	Vance	&	Hines	pipes.	Aftermarket	air	
cleaner.	LED	lights.	Riding	foot	pegs.	Sale	includes	a	new	helmet,	Bike	cover,	jumper	cables,	and	
charging	tender.	Goggles,	size	13	new	Harley	boots.	Owner’s	manual.	Garage	kept.	One	owner.	g	
$15,000.00,	or	best	offer.	Trey	@	210-895-0770,	email	trey.garcia96@yahoo.com 
	

	

	

	

For	Sale:	Gazebo	1	month	old,	originally	
cost	$590.00	will	sell	for	$350.00	

Contact:	Steve	Villarreal	@	email:	
(svillarreal512gmail.com)																																	

 
 

	 	

	

Don	Rios,	Bobcat	Services	Available:	For	
small	or	large	Yard	clean	ups	dirt	or	base	
spread	etc.	pH	210-875-9258	

	



	

	

	
  	 NOVEMBER	

	

		

	
	

	

	
		

	

	

1	 David	Esquivel	

3	 Cesar	A	Castellanos	

3	 Miguel	F	Gonzales	

3	 Howard	C	Ham	Jr.	

3	 Rudy	Mendez	Jr.	

4	 Paul	G	Hines	

5	 Eric	Gonzalez	

6	 Kenneth	M		Lemanski	Sr.	

7	 Duane	A	Cruz	

7	 Juan	F	Lira	

8	 Enrique	Garcia	

9	 Jaime	E	Garcia	IV	

9	 Mark	A	Sanchez	

10	 Martin	D	Cobos	Jr.	

10	 Rev.Edward	M	Jach	

11	 Steve	G	Perez	

11	 Douglas	D	Quaderer	

12	 Mike	R	Pompa	

15	 Gilberto	Becerra	

17	 Florian	C	Bengele	

17	 Richard	A	Garcia	

20	 Jason	M	Chaput	

20	 Joshua	M	Chaput	

20	 Gabriel	D	Sto	Domingo	

21	 Steven	D	Perez	

22	 Mark	Henson	

23	 Joseph	C	Kobos	

23	 Michael	C	Trust	

25	 Ruben	Olivera	

25	 Ronald	J	Thornton	

26	 Gilberto	E	Forcade	

27	 Joseph,	I	Kaupert	Sr.	

27	 Patrick	J	Noonan	

27	 Leonard	J	Vidalez	

28	 Albert	G	Cantu	

28	 James	J	Villarreal	

30	 Joseph	A	Hemann	

Brother	Knights:	
Note:  If  you have any photo’s  of  our Knights 
in a project,  event,  or accomplishments.  We 
love to see what our Knights are doing these 
days.  Please email  me.  
(gtfreund@outlook.com) 

 

	
	



	

	
Bro.	Larry	Hernandez	

---------------------------------------------	
Hello	Brothers	here	is	the	information	on	ordering	shirts	and	
hats:	

There	are	two	current	options	available	to	the	members.	

Option	1	Process:	

1.						The	shirt	may	be	ordered	from	the	catalog	Albert	Reyes	
maintains	on	the	day	of	our	council	meeting.2.						The	order	is	
required	to	be	paid	in	full,	either	by	cash	(exact	amount)	or	by	
check	payable	to	the	Knights	of	Columbus	Council	8306.	

3.								The	order	will	be	placed	and	the	product	will	be	
delivered	during	the	next	meeting.	

4.								Should	there	be	issues	with	the	order,	the	delivery	may	
be	delayed	until	the	following	meeting.	

Option	2	Process:	

1.						The	member	will	purchase	a	new	product	they	want	to	
be	embroidered	from	a	store	of	their	choice.	

2.						The	member	will	deliver	the	product	to	Create	a	Stitch.		
Address:	1613	Fredericksburg	Rd.	San	Antonio	TX	78201	

3.						The	cost	is	$10	to	embroider	the	Knights	of	Columbus	
Council	8306	emblem	and	their	name.	

4.						The	turnaround	time	should	be	within	a	week.	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

5.						The	member	pays	for	and	picks	up	the	product.		

6.						Hours	of	Operation	

a.						Tuesday	–	Friday	10:00	AM	-	6:00	PM	

b.						Saturday	-	10:30	AM	-	2:30	PM	(call	to	assure	their	open	
on	Saturday)	

7.						Owner	–	Gary	and	Darlene	Vasquez.						

										Phone	Number	–	(210)	733-7993	

Caps	

The	cap	may	be	purchased	from	Albert	Reyes.		The	two-tone	
twill	cap	cost	is	$14.		Currently,	the	cap	may	be	purchased	

with	either	yellow	or	white	stitching.		Albert	Reyes,	
(210-818-9772)	

	

	



Think	 You	 Are	 Too	 Old	 for	 Coverage?	
Maybe	Not.		
You are never too young or too old to consider 
purchasing life insurance. If you have a financial need 
for coverage, or will in the future, a permanent life 
insurance policy can be just the thing you need.  

When you are young and presumably healthy, 
coverage will be very inexpensive when compared to 
purchasing the same policies when you are older.  

If you’ve put off purchasing coverage, or you realize 
that you may need additional insurance, the Order 
may still be able to help you, even if other companies 
cannot. In fact, in 2012, the issue age of our 
permanent life insurance products was extended to age 
80, and in 2014, the issue age of our term insurance 
was extended to age 70. Naturally, your health, and 
whether you smoke, will be taken into consideration, 
so underwriting standards for risk and age apply. But, 
the extensions are a great blessing for me – and it 
could be for you too. Now I can help members that I 
couldn’t help before. Are you or one of your brother 
knights one of those members? 

Whether you’re 18 or 80, the Knights of Columbus 
has products that will work for you and your family. I 
look forward to discussing coverage with you.  

 

  
Jerome Macfarlane 
Knights of Columbus – Field Agent 

(210) 779-6155 

jerome.macfarlane@kofc.org 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
	

	

	



 

	PHOTO'S	PROVIDED	BY	STEVE	MENDOZA	

	


